



## **CPRC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM**

Members of the Central Pines Regional Council Board of Delegates will be attending Regional Day, which will be held at the Central Pines Regional Council office on January 19, 2024. This event is open to elected officials in the region.

WHAT: Regional Day

WHEN: Friday, January 19, 11:00 am – 2:00 pm WHERE: 4307 Emperor Blvd., Durham, NC

WHO: Elected Officials

WHY: Opportunity for elected officials to learn how to be engaged and

informed about regional topics and planning, and how to prioritize

regional issues.

It is possible a quorum of the Central Pines Regional Council Board of Delegates may attend this event; however, no official business will be discussed and no action will be taken by the Board of Delegates, this is in compliance with the Open Meetings Law.

CONTACT: Beth Davis

Clerk to the Board Phone: (919) 558-2712

Email: bdavis@centralpinesnc.gov